
 

 

 8th March 2021 

Dear Parents 

We have recently received the following from Lindfield Primary Academy concerning access 

via the playing fields adjacent to their school site: 

This is to confirm that the gates at the Lindfield Primary side of the playing field between LPA and 

Blackthorns will remain LOCKED at all times going forward, therefore families/students will not be 

able to use the path across there as a short-cut for the school run between Lindfield village and your 

school. 

With kind regards 

Reception Team 


